
Head of Pre-school and Nursery 

 

Welcome back to Pre-school and Nursery, and for those who have just joined us welcome to our 

school and thank you for choosing Little Sunbeams.  The children have done well on their first week 

back, coming into school without your support and meeting their class teachers.  They have settled 

into the school routine and are beginning to show an understanding of the class boundaries and 

rules. 

 

Could I please ask that you clearly label all items of clothing to prevent these getting lost or going 

home with the wrong child. 

 

We shall begin topics from Monday 28th September, allowing the children time to settle and get to 

know each other.  The topic will be ‘Autumn’ and homework will be sent home each week linking to 

the class topic. 

 

Finally, a newsletter will go out weekly and can also be found on the school website.  It has been a 

joy having the children back watching them have fun and hearing their laughter! 

 


